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A message from the staff… 

Spring has nearly sprung and we look forward to warmer 
weather this half term. 

We are very excited about our new topics. This half term we 
are learning about the USA!!                                                               
We are really pleased with the continued effort for children to 
read every day at home, thank you! 

Why do people visit the USA?  
With this exciting topic you will learn about the vast physical and 
human features of the USA. You will compare New York city to 
Middlesbrough and compare the River Tees to the Mississippi 
River. 

In science we will be learning about 
LIGHT!  

The children will be learning to identify 
different light sources and how light travels 
and reflects on different surfaces, along with 
the dangers of UVA rays and how to protect 

themselves. Finally 
they will explore 
and investigate how 
shadows are formed.  

22nd March is world 
water day  click here 

https://www.worldwaterday.org/

